
Dear New Trier Families, 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our upcoming Virtual Parent-Teacher Conferences on 
November 25 and 26. As a reminder, registration closes on November 21 at 3:00 P.M. There will be 
no school for students November 25 - 29. 

The 5-minute conferences serve as an excellent introduction between parents and teachers, 
offering an opportunity to meet one another. Parent-teacher conferences are designed to give you 
insight into your students’ strengths and areas for improvement. Teachers will provide information 
about the curriculum and their approach to supporting your student’s learning. Working together, 
we can ensure that each student is on a path toward personal growth and academic success. 

A key benefit of these meetings is building strong relationships between students and teachers and 
teachers and parents. Establishing trust and rapport allows us to work together more effectively to 
support your student's education. Please see the Parent Partnerships - Building Student 
Advocacy document, which shares best practices for effective communication and partnerships 
to support students. 

We truly value our partnership with parents, and together we can help your student achieve greater 
success, both academically and personally. 

Thank you,         

Denise Dubravec                                                                                         Paul Waechtler                                         

Principal/Assistant Superintendent, Winnetka Campus          Principal, Northfield Campus 

  

 

https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/ptc
https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/cms/lib/IL50000651/Centricity/domain/190/documents/Parent%20Partnerships.pdf
https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/cms/lib/IL50000651/Centricity/domain/190/documents/Parent%20Partnerships.pdf

